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To whom it may concern, 

Re: Submission for Moss Vale Plastics Recycling Facility 

Frensham Schools are supportive of any initiative that improves the health of the 

environment. We are not supportive of projects that might have a negative impact on 

the environment and consequently our students, staff and community. We note that 

Plasrefine has referred to our Junior School (Gib Gate Campus) in their promotional 

materials and this may create the impression that we are supportive of their locally 

based project. As stated, as an organisation, we are not supportive of any 

development that could harm our local environment. 

Geoff Marsh 

Head of Frensham 

Head of Frensham Schools 
 

 






